BOA-SKI

| December 9, 1970
|
‘ TO: ALL BOA-SKI SNOWMOBILE DEALERS!
CUSTOMER SERVICE INFORMATION !
BULLETIN NO. 23
, URGENT! URGENT! URGENT!
Gentlemen:
We are advised by the factory that the Engine Clutch Retaining Bolt
(Part No. S00-01-026) may tend to loosen and unwind from the engine
crankshaft.
This applies to ALL HIRTH ENGINES except Model 82R4 used on the
7 Mark "O" Series.
You will be provided with a sufficient quantity of shorter bolts to
enable you to modify each machine using these Hirth Engines.
To prevent the possibility of a clutch doing any damage, it is
imperative that these bolts be immediately installed on the machines
in your inventory and that you advise by Registered Mail, those
customers that have taken delivery of their machines, that they must
have this boit installed at once.
’ Yours very truly,
‘ F. MANLEY & SONS LIMITED
g) ‘R \\?.Lt‘is\& ;
| B. R. Upton,
Manager,
Customer Service Department.
| (Registered Mail)
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